
Ref: CTFA-117/2013-2014 
Nicosia, 2nd December 2013 

Mr. Joseph S. BLATTER, 
President 
FIFA 
ZURICH-Switzerland. 
 
Mr. President, 
I would like to inform you that we have held a meeting on 29th November with the 
participation of all of the 42 clubs which form the general assembly of the Cyprus Turkish 
Football Association regarding the meeting that was held in Zurich, the provisional 
arrangement that was signed by the Cyprus Turkish Football Association, and the way 
forward in the upcoming process.  
 
The football clubs which are affiliated with the Cyprus Turkish Football Association have 
unanimously expressed their full support for the steps taken thus far, as well as their joy and 
excitement for the prospect of being able to play football at the level of the whole island and 
at international level.  
 
As the President of the Cyprus Turkish Football Association, I would like to thank you, once 
again, on behalf of my clubs, for your contributions to bringing us to this point. 
 
Mr. President, 
As you mentioned during our meeting in Zurich, we have a lot of homework to do. It is 
evident that the process towards clarifying the points directly concerning our Association 
and which are disconcerting due to their lack of precision will be a very difficult one. But as I 
mentioned during our meeting, we are determined to resolve this issue and to work hard 
towards this end. Our efforts will continue until our football teams get the opportunity to 
play football and to end our isolation.  
 
Mr. President, 
Through your leadership, I fully believe that this issue will be resolved with the good will of 
both sides. I would like to inform you that, as previously agreed, we are prepared to 
establish our team of 4 members for the Steering Committee envisaged in the provisional 
arrangement to do our homework and to complete that document. Please accept my 
sincerest respects.  
 
 
Hasan SERTOĞLU 
President 
 
CC:  Mr. Michel Platini – UEFA President  


